
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

July 25, 2016 

 

 

To:   All Factory Buyer Customers 

 

Subject:   Caribia® glass inventory disposal 

    
 

Caribia glass was discontinued from the PPG Flat Glass product offering in January 

2012.  At that time a final run was made to produce inventory to meet demand through 

the end of 2012 as well as provide replacement service for an additional 5 years.  

 

The five year replacement period is drawing to a close and the remaining Caribia and 

Vistacool® Caribia glass inventory will be discarded in the 4th quarter of 2016 as part of 

PPG’s inventory management process.  This notification is to enable you to evaluate your 

projected future demand for replacement or attic stock needs, and place an order prior to 

the glass being discarded, subject to available quantity.   

 

Please contact your PPG representative for specific pricing, delivery and available size 

details. Standard terms and conditions apply. 

 

Thank you for your support. 
 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Glenn T. Miner 

PPG Industries, Inc. 
Glass Business & Discovery Center 
400 Guys Run Road 
Cheswick, PA 15024   USA 
Telephone (412) 820-8540 
Fax (412) 826-2299 
 
Glenn T. Miner 
Director Construction 
PPG Flat Glass 
 


